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Term 2 ends : Friday, 5 July 2019 

Term 3 begins : Monday, 22 July 2019 

Next P&C Meeting Wednesday, 15 May 2019 5.30pm Library 

DATE:  Monday, 6 May 2019 
TERM 2  WEEK 2  

  Principal:  Drew Green 

Principal’s Message 

Hi All, 
Here we go again! Firstly a great big thanks to parents for getting their kids to the ANZAC 
day march which included the dawn service. Our school captains were great representatives 
for our school at the dawn service and the service in the Memorial Hall. 
A big thanks to all the kids for participating in a very important occasion and a very heartfelt 
thanks to all the teachers and support teachers who gave their time also. 
Without the support of all these people most things wouldn’t get off the ground. Thanks. 
 

School Song 
There has been some conversations with staff and students about our school song. Whilst it 
has served its purpose admirably in the past, it’s now feeling a bit behind the times. The idea 
is to bring it into the 21

st
 Century which is the world our students are growing up in. To this 

end if you have an idea that would support this we’d love to hear from you. We’ll then take it 
to the kids and see where we end up. Send any suggestions to me please. 
 

Opportunity Classes (OC)  
Opportunity Class applications are now open. Opportunity classes are located in 
government primary schools and cater for highly achieving Year 5 and Year 6 academically 
gifted students. These classes help gifted and talented students to learn by grouping them 
with other gifted and talented students and using specialised teaching methods and 
educational materials at the appropriate level.  
Your child needs to be in Year 4 to apply. It is a two year placement program with students 
leaving their current school to attend the school with the opportunity class.  
Online applications close Friday, 17 May. 
Our nearest opportunity classes are at Goonellabah and Alstonville Public Schools. 
Interested parents and carers must read Information about applying for Year 5 entry to an 
opportunity class in 2020, available at; https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective
-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5/information-for-applicants  
 

Kyogle Fire and Rescue are opening their doors for you to meet your local fire-fighters and 
learn about all the things they do beyond fire fighting to keep you, your family and friends 
safe. Saturday, 18 May 10am – 2pm. 
 

Drew 

Save the date!! 
Scholastic Book Fair begins this Wednesday in our 
school library giving students the much loved opportunity to 
browse and purchase books from a limited selection put out 
by scholastic book fairs.  This is a major fundraiser for our 
school library with  our library earning  30%  commission  on 
every item  sold.  
Wednesday, 8 May, Thursday, 9 May and Friday, 10 May 
and then Monday the following week 13, May.  

There will be no dress up.  

**Remember!!SCHOOL FETE – This Friday 5:30pm to 8:30pm 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5/information-for-applicants
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-5/information-for-applicants


V
a

lu
e

s
: 

 I
n

te
g

ri
ty

, 
E

x
c

e
ll

e
n

c
e

, 
R

e
s
p

e
c

t,
 R

e
s

p
o

n
s

ib
il
it

y,
 C

o
o

p
e

ra
ti

o
n

, 
P

a
rt

ic
ip

a
ti

o
n

, 
C

a
re

, 
F

a
ir

n
e
s

s
, 
B

e
lo

n
g

in
g

, 
P

ri
d

e
 

What’s happening 

PO Box 428, KYOGLE  NSW  2474    192 Summerland Way, KYOGLE  NSW  2474 

Phone:  6632 1200           Fax:  6632 2579          Email: kyogle-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Website: http://www.kyogle-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

PBL Focus -  Being a Star in the playground. 
Be Respectful - Be Safe - Be a Learner 

Aim:  Be in the right place at the right time - with our 
teachers. 

What it looks like: 

Walk     Right place, right time Stay with your class 

Following staff instructions   Wait for teacher   Move quickly and quietly 

      Line up outside classroom   Use school talk 

Sound Waves  

This week we 

are learning 

the sound: 
 

Kids in the Kitchen 
To start off the Term we 
had 3-4D come and 
practise their cooking 
skills and learn all about 
healthy eating. The kids 
are always very 
surprised about how 
good vegetables actually 
taste! The students are 
overjoyed to be cooking and eating together. 
This week is 4-5A and 5L’s turn. We would really like 
some parent helpers to assist over the next few 
weeks. We have only got 6 classes to go until the 
project finishes and not enough helpers. It is a fun 
morning so please consider it if you have a few hours 
free. 
 

 

PBL Playground Winners 
        Stage 1: Kanika Daniels 
                       Mackenzee Daley 
                        
        Stage 2: Kaylee Barnes 
        Reece Boyle 
                        
           Stage 3: Morgan Parremore 
       Charlotte Whitehouse 

Term 2 Week 2 

Tue 7/05 KIK 5L 
Softball KPS v Caniaba @ KHS 11am 

Wed 8/05 Book Fair - Library 
Boys and Girls Football (Soccer) Dunoon 
Whole School Assembly 3-4H 
Performing 
AECG meeting 4.30pm Land Council 

Thur 9/05 Book Fair - Library 

Fri 10/05 Book Fair - Library 
FETE!! 5.30pm-8.30pm 

Term 2  Week 3 

Mon 13/05 KIK 5-6B 

Tue 14/05 KIK 3-4H 

Fri 17/05 Walk safely to School Day 

Term 2 Week 4 

Mon 20/05 KIK 6S 

Tue 21/05 KIK 2-3X 

Volunteers are needed to sell raffles 
tickets tomorrow morning Tuesday, 7 
May in front of the old IGA 9:30am- 
12:30pm. 
Volunteers needed to help construct 
the ghost house at 7am Friday, 10 May 
for a few hours. 
We still need more people to put their 
names on the Fete Roster. You can 
share and do a half hour if unable to 
do an hour on your chosen stall. Any 
time would be greatly appreciated!! 
Tokens will be on sale Tuesday 
onwards:  
Morning 9:00-915am  
Lunch 11:45- 12:15pm  
After school 3:15- 3:40pm 
$20 - $25 Value  $10- $15 Value  
If you pre purchase your tokens before 
the fete, you will get value for money. 
You won't need to line up on the night. 
To buy the tokens on the night it will 
cost $5, $3 or $1. 
Thank you ~ Fete committee 
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Creative Arts in Term 1 was an exciting time for 5-6B. We found out that many of our classmates are 

talented artists. The unit we studied allowed us to research the lives and works of Kandinsky and Pablo 

Picasso. We discussed how the artists went through different eras based on their personal lives at that 

time. We also worked on the skill of creating likenesses to real objects in our world. The greatest 

outcome of all was the amount of variety throughout the works created by the students. Our classroom 

is definitely brighter and full of colour as a result of the work completed in Term 1. Term 2 will be full of 

Music with Mr Nolan and we look forward to what that brings.  

The next Gullibul AECG meeting is on Wednesday, 
8 May at  

GUGIN GUDDUBA LAND COUNCIL, 53 Ettrick St 
Kyogle at 4:30pm.  

All welcome  

National Walk Safely To School Day 
It’s that time of year again!  On Friday, 17 
May, our school will be again participating in 
National Walk Safely To School Day .  This 
event encourages students to be active and  
at the same time, provides an opportunity to 
discuss road safety for pedestrians.   
The pick up points are: 
Miss Nicho and Joy - Homestead 
Preschool 
Miss Marshall and Mrs Bryant  - Skate Park 
Mrs Grace and Michelle - Kyogle Tractors 
Parents, carers and 
pets  are more than 
welcome to join in the 
fun! 

Free!! 

Bookings essential! 



On Friday 80 students from KPS travelled to The Risk to compete in 
the District Cross Country. It was a great day with outstanding 
behaviour and sportsmanship shown by everyone. While we are still 
waiting on the final results, our students all performed to the best of 
their abilities and should be congratulated for their efforts! 
 
 
 

Community Announcements 

Congratulations to Luke 
Barnett for an outstanding 

effort at the NSWPSSA 
Swimming Championship in 
Sydney. Luke travelled to 
Sydney in the last week of 
Term 1 to compete in the 

swimming championships. We 
are all incredibly proud of his 

efforts! 

Students Singing With The Semitones 
Want to sing with the Semitones? Kyogle Community Choir, The Semitones, based at Kyogle Public 
School, is preparing for a concert early in Term 3 on Saturday, 27 July in the afternoon. They are 
inviting any of our school kids to join with some small school students to attend two Friday morning 
workshops to perform a few songs together. The workshops will be held in the school hall from 9:30am 
– 10:30am on Friday, 17 May and Friday, 28 June (second date to be confirmed). There is a $5 
registration fee to cover the cost of the support material.  
Please return the below form along with $5 to the office. Participation in the concert is not a  
pre-requisite of attending the workshops however would be desirable. Please return the below section 
by Monday, 13 May. 
 

I would like to workshop with the Semitones. 
 

Name/s:_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
 

Class: _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
 

Parent signature _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _  

Upcoming Sporting Events 

Date Details: 

7/05 Girls Softball @ KHS 11am Parents welcome 

8/05 Soccer @ Dunoon Leaving School after roll call 

17/05 Mixed Cricket 

27/05 PSSA NRL Knockout  

27/05 Knockout Netball - Anzac Park Netball Courts Kyogle 

31/5 NRPSSA Cross Country - CORNDALE 

** All trials events are private transport. Entry forms MUST 
be submitted one week prior to the event. 

Rugby League 
Last Thursday, 7 KPS students travelled 
to Yamba for the PSSA Rugby League 
North Coast Regional trials. It was full of 
talent and they all did their very best. 
Congratulations to Lynton Close on 
your selection to the State Under 11’s 
Rugby League team. All the best! 
 

Regards Mark 


